
c/o Opta Information Intelligence 

October 25, 2023 

RECOGNITION FOR FIRE INSURANCE GRADING RECEIVED 

Municipality of Port Hope Fire and Emergency Services 

Superior Tanker Shuttle Service - Accredited 

I am pleased to advise you that the above-mentioned fire protection district within the province of Ontario 
was recently registered in the fire insurance grading index as being accredited for the delivery of Superior 
Tanker Shuttle Service.   

The requirements for this accreditation are stringent and verify that the fire protection district is capable 
of delivering the minimum accepted fire flows to detached dwellings throughout the fire protection district 
and within 8 kilometres by road of the responding fire station.  This accreditation is an equivalency to the 
minimum requirements for hydrant protection as set out by the insurance industry and the Fire 
Underwriters Survey. 

Fire Underwriters Survey has provided information on fire protection and risk levels to the insurance 
industry in Canada since 1883.  Fire Underwriters Survey was previously operated under the auspices of 
the Insurers Advisory Organization, CGI; however, is now operated by Opta Information Intelligence. 

Should you have any questions or concerns related to the Fire Underwriters Survey, the Superior Tanker 
Shuttle Service Accreditation process or any other related area, please contact the offices of Fire 
Underwriters Survey for further information. 

Please note that this accreditation expires on October 24, 2028 and is valid for the following fire stations: 

• Fire Station 1 - (245 Ontario Street, Port Hope)

• Fire Station 2 - (4366 County Road 2, Port Hope)

• Fire Station 3 - (3585 Ganaraska Road, Port Hope)

Mark Radejewsky 
Fire Protection Specialist  
Fire Underwriters Survey 


